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Memo
To:
         Parents   



From          Beth McCarthy






Date:          February 21, 2012


        http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca
· A Big THANK YOU to the Home & School for all the delicious eats and wonderful treats that were brought in last week for Teacher Appreciation Week.  They were appreciated very much.
· Please note that there is no school on this Friday, February 24th as teachers have meetings.
· Next Wednesday, February 29th is Pink Shirt Day – wear your pink shirt and support anti bullying.

· Parking only in lower parking lot.  This is necessary in order to ensure the safety of the children so that they will not attempt to run between vehicles.  Parents who drive their children to school or pick them up after school are asked to use the parking lot on the north side of the District Office.

· Please check your monthly calendar to see when your child has skating. As well, a proper helmet must be worn while skating, no bicycle helmets please.

· Staff, students and visitors are asked not to use perfume, cologne, after-shave, scented hairspray and all other scented products.









